
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Northfield Planning Commission will conduct a public 

hearing in the Training Room at the Northfield Police Department, 1615 Riverview Dr., Northfield, MN, 

on Thursday, January 16, 2020, beginning on or after 6:00 p.m. to consider public input regarding a 

Conditional Use Permit (CUP) to allow a 1MW community solar garden on approximately ten acres of 

farmland in the A-S zone district. The property is located south of the existing solar farm and west of 

Northfield Hospital on North Avenue. 

Public comment relating to the proposed CUP is welcome and may be given in writing prior to 

the hearing or verbally at the hearing.  More information can be obtained by contacting Mikayla 

Schmidt, Interim City Planner, at 507-645-3059 or at mikayla.schmidt@ci.northfield.mn.us 

 


